## **Earith Primary School**



- School Road, Earith, Huntingdon, Cambs, PE28 3QB
- mww.earith.cambs.sch.uk
- **%** 01487 841868

## **Dear parents**

## **Harvest Festival - Thursday 2nd October**

We are excited to be celebrating our **Harvest Festival** on **Thursday 2nd October**, with a special assembly for the children.

During the assembly, the children will learn about where our food comes from, the important role the region of East Anglia plays in growing essential crops, and how we can support others in our community. We are also pleased to welcome a visitor **from St Ives Foodbank**, who will speak to the children about the vital work they do in supporting local families in St Ives, Bluntisham, Somersham and Earith.

To support St Ives Foodbank, we would be very grateful for any donations of non-perishable food items. Please visit <a href="https://www.stivesparishchurch.org.uk/foodbank/">https://www.stivesparishchurch.org.uk/foodbank/</a> for details of the types of items that are suitable. However, they are current most in need of the following items:

- Kitchen roll
- Microwaveable sponge puddings
- Packet soups (Cup-a-Soup)
- Tinned custard
- Tinned fish (e.g. tuna)
- Tinned hot dogs
- Tinned meat (e.g. corned beef, ham)
- Tinned vegetables carrots, peas, potatoes, and sweetcorn
- Fruit squash

Donations can be brought into school on **Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> & Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> October**, where they will be displayed until they are collected by St Ives Foodbank on **Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> October**.

Thank you, as always, for your kindness and generosity.

Kind regards,

Sarah Matthews PSHE Lead

